
Heartfelt Gratitude for Your Generous  
Support and Wishing You a  Joyous New Year 

Dear Beloved Austrian Donor‘s, 

As we stand on the threshold of a new year, we want to take a moment to  
express our deepest gratitude for your incredible generosity in supporting the 
renovation of our hospital, which was devastated by the devastating impacts of 
the Genocidal war in Tigray. 

Thanks to your selfless contribution, we have been able to rebuild not just the 
walls of our facility, but the very heart of our community’s healthcare. 

Your support has restored hope where there was despair and given us the  
opportunity to provide life-saving services to those who need them most.  
The transformation is nothing short of miraculous, and it is all because of you. 
In every ward, in every treatment room, and with every patient who walks 
through our doors, your impact is felt. We are now able to offer better care, 
and a sense of safety to those who had been suffering in silence. 

The lives that have been touched, the smiles that have returned, and the 
health that has been restored are direct results of your compassion.  
 
Your contribution has gone far beyond painting, electric maintenance and 
machines; it has brought healing, hope, and a renewed sense of dignity to our 
community. As we approach 2025, we wish you and your loved ones a year 
filled with peace, joy, and fulfillment. May your kindness continue to inspire 
others, and may you be surrounded by the love and warmth you so freely share 
with others. We are eternally grateful for your support and look forward to the 
continued positive changes we can create together in the year ahead. With 
deepest thanks and warmest wishes,

TAC and Hospital Team

December 2025


